
Christmas Eve/Day Hours 
Armonk Veterinary will be closed: 

Thursday, December 24th 

& 

Friday, December 25th 

 

We will re-open with regular hours on Saturday, December 
26th. 

Medications and food will not be available for pick up during 
these hours – Please make sure you collect any orders on 

Wednesday December 23rd before 4:00 pm. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Please call 914-273-7878 for emergencies. 


